
More than 300 Killed in New
Massacre by Boko Haram

Abuja, May 8 (RHC)-- A new massacre by the Boko Haram in Nigeria has left several hundred people dead. 
Residents and local officials say dozens of Boko Haram gunmen attacked the northeast town of Gamboru
Ngala on Monday.

In this latest attack, at least 336 people were killed and hundreds of homes and vehicles set on fire.  Bodies
were still lying in the street two days later. The town sits on the Cameroon border and was reportedly
targeted because some residents were assisting the Nigerian army.

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/internacionales/22653-more-than-300-killed-in-new-massacre-by-boko-
haram
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